
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC, CLEARING AGENTS, IMPORTERS  
AND EXPORTERS: ZESW ROLL OUT 

 

The Zimbabwe Revenue Authority (ZIMRA) wishes to advise its valued Clearing Agents, Importers 

and Exporters that in a continuous bid to improve the ease of doing business, as well as facilitating 

trade the Zimbabwe Electronic Single Window Project Implementation Team will be rolling out the 

Port Health and Radiation Protection Authority Modules on Wednesday 09 October 2024. The 

Modules will be rolled out at the following Entry points: Kazungula Border Post, Victoria Falls 

Border, Kariba Border Post, Chirundu Border Post, Nyamapanda Border Post, Plumtree and 

Beitbridge Border Posts. The Port Health module will also be rolled out at Bulawayo and Victoria 

Falls Airports. 

 

The Single Window concept is a modern Automated Concept of fulfilling import and export 

requirements through a single electronic platform resulting in streamlined efficient processes which 

reduce costs and time required to complete these cross-border clearance procedures. 

 

The ultimate aim of the project is to enhance ease of doing business , which will result in reduced 

costs to traders.  

 

For any queries and clarifications please email: 

SingleWindowFunctionalTeam@zimra.co.zw    

 

OR 

 Call:  +263 712457868, 0773473264, 0782365035, 0772942560 and 0772505037.       
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